
Wednesday, January 15, 2025
Morning Announcements

Today’s lunch is Buffalo Chicken Flatbread OR The Max Stuffed Cheese Breadsticks.
Spanish Club is meeting tomorrow from 3-4pm in Room E192.  
Softball will have an informational pre-season meeting on Wednesday, January 22nd in A20
after school.  If you have any questions, see Coach Morado in the Social Studies Office.  
 Seniors.... check your email for an important form for Senior Quotes and Senior Superlatives.  
If you have already submitted it, please double check that you included your name.  We have
received a couple of forms with no names, and we need to be able to attach the quotes to the
right person.  Your responses are due 1/20.
The Girls and Boys Track & Field season starts on Wednesday, January 22nd.  Registration is
open! If you have any questions, please reach out to Coach Villaluz, Lauesen or Ray.
Congratulations to the Larkin Dance Team on an incredible performance last night at
Conference.  JV was solid on the floor with so much emotion.  Varsity made the Royals proud
with an electric performance and 5th place finish in a very difficult conference lineup.  


